
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

"We were able to partner with the Parish on 
this endeavor so the cost of the project (about 
$108,000) was shared. I know the permanent 

restrooms will be appreciated by all 
participants and spectators of Andolsek Park 

sporting events." 

~Mayor Charles Caillouet 

In 2009, the city began seeking “partners” to 
help fund the Andolsek Restroom Project. 

Fortunately, Lafourche Parish agreed to assist 
with funding and the city started taking the 
necessary steps to complete the $108,878 

project. 
 

We had to obtain the right-of-way to run sewer 
lines, water lines, and electrical lines (which 
required Thibodaux City Council approval). 
The project was then contracted out to LA 

Contracting Enterprise, LLC. 
 

We had hope to complete the project by the 
end of 2009, but we broke ground a little later 

than expected, on December 7, 2009. We 
expect to complete the project by early March, 

weather permitting. 
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